

Town of Leicester

132 Main Street P.O. Box 197 Leicester, NY 14481
Phone: 585-382-3231 Fax: 585-382-9766
www.townofleicester.org Hours: Monday – Thursday 8am – 4 pm

Town Supervisor, David Fanaro Deputy Supervisor/Historian, Karen Roffe Town Council Gerald Hull, Joni Santucci, Matthew Durbin, Town Clerk/Tax Collector, Amy Neumann Court Clerk, Kimberly Reitz Justices, Henry Smith, Assessor, Gregg Torrey Highway Superintendent, Russell Page Code Officer, Shawn Grasby

December 11, 2021

RE: PUBLIC WATER SUPPLY

Dear Resident or Business Owner:

Public water has been a topic of discussion for many property owners in the Town of Leicester. The Town Board has completed a preliminary investigation into extending public water along portions of New, Peoria, Starr, Covington, and Barber Roads, showing it is feasible to consider with State and Federal funding. However, the Board would like your feedback to help guide any future decisions.

As a property owner in the area, we are asking your opinion as to your desire to obtain public water. The information obtained from these surveys will be used by the Board to determine if public water should be pursued and the areas that should be included. The survey is web based and can be accessed through the link below or by the QR code on your phone. If you would prefer to fill out a hard copy of the survey form, please contact the Town Clerk at townclerk@townofleicester.org or (585) 382-3231 and one will be mailed to you. Please complete the survey by January 7, 2022.

https://forms.office.com/r/ighrx22nCA



In addition to the survey, we have also enclosed an informational bulletin that includes key facts regarding the process, anticipated costs, and some frequently asked questions.

We are in the very preliminary stage of this process and the information provided is considered "draft". Should things progress the information will be finalized and there will be opportunities to express your views at public meetings. In addition, you will be updated along each step of the way.

Very truly yours,

Dave Fanaro, Leicester Town Supervisor